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I firmly oppose SB210 that would repeal my right to vote by mail. The passage of SB 

210 has the potential to discourage voters from exercising their voting rights through 

unnecessary voter ID requirements and onerous wait times at their polling site. 

Oregon has had no issue with voting machine malfunctions or hacking because the 

vote-by-mail system eliminates those possibilities. There are no proves of issues of 

voter fraud. The only argument given in the Summary of SB 210 is that it removes the 

requirement that the state pay postage for ballots returned by mail. That is hardly a 

compelling reason to support SB 210. I am opposed. 


